From: Matt Olds

To: Kayla Holbrook

Subject: Gramercy Park Estates Rezoning

Date: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 4:49:11 PM
Hello,

My family lives in Gramercy Park Estates and would like to share that we are in favor of the rezoning of the
property on Rocky Fork Drive South & Cliffview Drive. We would love to see homes built on the property. Thank
you.

Matthew & Heather Olds
270 Flint Ridge Drive
Gahanna, OH 43230
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